

The Chairperson of the National Peace and Reconciliation Commission (NPRC), Retired Justice Selo Masole Nare, Vice Chairperson, Commissioner Lilian Chigwedere, Commissioners, Executive Secretary, Mrs Sibusisiwe Zembe and the Secretariat would like to take this opportunity to wish His Excellency President Emmerson Dambudzo Mnangagwa and the nation at large a Happy 2021 Heroes Anniversary. Every year's Heroes Commemoration is a persistent reminder of the sacrifices made by the gallant sons and daughters of Zimbabwe to reclaim our independence and freedom. As we celebrate Heroes Day, lets embrace our diversity and preserve Peace and unity. As NPRC, we believe "A peaceful Zimbabwe for all generations" is attainable

Let's mask up, practice social distancing and keep safe from COVID 19.

Peace begins with me.
Peace begins with you.
Peace begins with all of us.



A Peaceful Zimbabwe For All Generations

7th Floor First Mutual Building, 99 Jason Moyo Avenue, Harare, 7imbahwe Eastern Region Office: 9999 Herbet Chitepo Street,

First Mutual Building First Floor, Mutare. Phone +263 719 527 593

Harare office: +2663242792646|+263712906826|+263712845518|+263719527597|+263719527596

**Southern Region Office:** +263 29270101|+263719527641|+263712845520

6th Floor, First Mutual Building, Cnr 9th JMN Nkomo Street, Bulawayo

## Website

www.nprc.org.zw | Email: complaints@nprc.org.zw\_

## WhatsApp| lines

Bulawayo, Midlands, Matabeleland South and Matabeleland North- +263719527642 Manicaland and Masvingo Provinces- +263719527638 Harare, Mashonaland Central, Mashonaland East and Mashonaland West- +263719524708

Issued by NPRC